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Week ending

Friday 20th December 2024



Nursery
In nursery we have been making snowmen 

out of play dough and building a home 
for the penguins out of sugar cubes.



Reception
In Reception we have had a visitor this week. Santa sent 

a cheeky elf to school and we have taught the elf 
Farnham's school rules.

In maths we have been consolidating our knowledge of 
one less.

In literacy we have been reading ‘the Rumpus the 
cheeky elf’



Year 1
In English we wrote captions and sentences describing what we can see in a picture of 

Santa’s grotto.

In maths we have been looking at different ways we can count from 1 to 20 and practicing 
this using some songs and games.

In science we looked at different pets people have and which pets belong to different 
animal groups. We used a tallying method to find out how many pets we had in our class.



Year 2
We have been looking at stranger danger in PSHE 
and how to keep safe from people we don’t know.

In maths we have been consolidating our learning 
from this half term and have got better at recognising 
our shapes!

In English we have been writing our own character 
descriptions based on a character we have invented.



Year 3
In computing, we  used  the Keynote app to record our history 
podcasts about the Stone Age.   We enjoyed tinkering, adding 
images to the slides and learning how to edit voice recordings. 

We would love to share our podcasts with you!  
 

This week in maths, we have been learning all about the three 
times table. We now know that there are fact families and the 

values can be moved around to find the same total. This helped us 
understand that the missing answer when dividing must be from 

the fact family. 

In  whole class reading, we enjoyed the ending to our book, 
‘The Stone Age Boy’ by Satoshi Kitamura. We enjoyed creating  

graphic images and summarising the text.  



Year 4
English:

This week in writing, children have edited their letter to 
Professor Brownstone, ready to send off to him. 

Maths:
This week in maths, we have been looking at our 

times-tables and practising them, ready for our test at the 
end of Year 4. 

DT
Children designed and created a swimming bag on 

Tuesday, using the sewing skills taught throughout the 
unit. This was so much fun!  



Year 5
Year 5 have been busy making their pencil cases for 

DT. We practiced our sewing skills and had to be very 
creative in thinking of a personal design. 

Maths

We have spent the week consolidating concepts we found 
hard in Autumn. 5 Rauf have played ‘Who Wants to be a 

Millionaire’ in maths with questions including rounding and 
problem solving addition and subtraction. 

Science

We have investigated air resistance and the effects this 
has on different surface areas of some parachutes we 

made!



Year 6
Year 6 this week enjoyed making their Christmas hats 

to wear whilst they ate their Christmas dinner. 

Maths
This week we have been recapping our multiplying 

and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000.

Writing
This week we have completed some short bursts of 
writing including an apology letter from Edgar the 

dragon.



Thank you


